
 

 

 

 
 
SCSO searches for armed robbers - 07/02/2013  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (07/02/13)-The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is currently inves
tigating an armed robbery to the Value Pawn, located at 8345 S. U.S. Hwy. 17-92 in Fe
rn Park. 

  

At approximately 11:10 a.m. today, two men armed with a handgun entered the business 
and demanded employees lock the front door.   The suspects filled a bag with cash and 
merchandise, and attempted to flee but were unable to exit through the locked door.  
They fired several rounds at it without success and subsequently exited through the b
ack door, leaving the bag behind.  The store manager and a customer both sustained mi
nor injuries during the incident. 

  

The suspects are described as black males, average build, wearing all black, with bla
ck material over their faces.   They left the scene in a 2002 gray Ford Escape bearin
g tag number BALR92, reported stolen out of Orange County. 

  

Anyone with information regarding about this robbery is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-
800-423-TIPS or the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


